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Comments: Friends, 

While I generally support spruce reforestation initiatives, I would like to object to the proposed use of herbicides

to "control" other forest types.  We need more trees, period, in our ecosystems, and less chemicals.  We run

terrible risks of imperiling our water resources, our biodiversity and our economies by continuing to use

chemicals to impose our will on our natural systems.  

Thank you,

Dave

 


